
 

 

To all, 
 
The Army Cadet League of Canada, jointly with the Navy League of Canada and the Air League 
of Canada have recently signed a new Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) with our long-
standing partner, the Canadian Armed Forces (CAF).  It is an updated and relevant agreement, 
reaffirming our support of cadets and cadet corps and squadrons.   

The Army Cadet League of Canada is committed to its support of Army Cadets and their Corps 
by working in partnership with the CAF through our Branches and Support Committees.  It is 
only through partnership and teamwork, within a consultative framework, that we can advance 
together in achieving our renewed responsibilities.  This new MOU clearly outlines and clarifies 
our roles and responsibilities while being more relevant to the future of our organizations.    

We, The Army Cadet League of Canada, are thankful for the cooperative, collaborative and 
consultative manner in which this endeavour was conducted and would like to thank all those 
involved.   

Sincerely, 

 

Cathy Bach 
National President 

 


